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This is a massive part of our local economy and an enormous allure to Portland in 

general. Banning Boats over 5,000 pounds will drive tax paying citizens away from 

our city and ultimately not only hurt the river, but our city, and our wallets. We need to 

do all we can to retain the citizens in our area whom work hard, contribute to our local 

society, and enjoy the beauty/recreation that if has to offer. Please do not let this 

legislation be pushed through. Thank you! 


